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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Kimberly Kaminski Ikim@safewateroregon.org]
 

Sent: Friday, December 28,2012 4:3'l PM
 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Cc: Charlie White 

Subject: Re: Please reserve January 9th for Kim Kaminski 

I'lello Carla,
 
Ycs, please sign me up for a slot on the gth of Jan, 2013. Kimberly Kaminski, 503 421 9197.1 will be
 
speaking about the lack of ¡rrocess b), which the City Commission determined that fluor.ide cher.nicals
 
will be added to our water supply.
 
1'hank you,
 
Kim
 

On Dec 28,2012, aI4:16 PM, Moore-l-ove, Karla wrote: 

Hi Charlie and Kim, 

City Code requires Communication speakers to subm¡t their own request. If Kim 
would respond to this email with her name, address and phone number and what 
it is she will be speaking about, I will gladly give her that last spot on the January 
9th agenda. 

Regards,
 
Karla
 

Kanüa MCIore-{-ove IeournclË Clerk
 
Office of the City Auditar
 
503.823.4086
 

From : Cha rlie White Ima ilto : a rt@charliewh itestud io. com]
 
Sent: Friday, December 28,2012 3:41 PM
 
To: Moore-Love, Karla
 
Cc: Kimberly Kaminski
 
Subject: Please reserve January 9th for Kim Kaminski
 

I-Ii Karla, 

I just talkecl with Kim Kaminski who would like to speak in the Cornmunication slot 
for January 9,2012. 

She will be addressing the Council process on the water fluoridation issue to the new 
mayor and commissioner et al. 
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Pleasc email Kim il'you need adc'litional inflormation. (She doesn't have a ìrax set up 
yet.) 

1'hank you! 

Charlie
 
Charlie White
 
503-242-tttt
 
çüqarUejyj)S,.tf $)15$f_'"Ì:'il-{É}1¿g!r.q!g
 
roeih ttp : //www. c lea nwa te rpo rt la n d. o rgl
 

Kimberly Kaminski, Executive Director 
Oregon Citizens for Safe Drinking Water 
PO Box 13307 
Portland, OR 9721 3-0307 
(503) 421-e197 
Kim @ S p{çWalp tC t"ç"g pÍ1, plg 
www. SafeWaterO regon. o rg 
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Request of Kimberly l(arninski to address Council regarding lack of process by
which the City Commission detennined to add fluoride chemicals to our water 

supply (Cornrnunication) 

JAN 0g 20t3 

FE.Á$,M 
ON F¡¿æ 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor ofthe City of pordand 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Ifales 


